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Welcome Everost™ and Spectrum™ Customers

We have some exciting news to announce! Effective April 04, 2022, Movora has
acquired the Everost and Spectrum product lines. We are extremely proud to have
been selected as the partner of choice to continue the rich legacy of these brands.  


Both teams are working diligently to ensure a smooth transition for all customers and
while we finalize the transition, you can continue ordering Everost and Spectrum
products through your current representative. Beginning May 2, you will place
your order through Movora.

Have questions? Check out the territory map below to find your
Movora sales representative.
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West: nicole.bailey@movora.com

Southwest: chelsy.rosa@movora.com


Midwest: amy.davis@movora.com

Southeast: lauren.hester@movora.com


Northeast: emmylou.draper@movora.com

Stay tuned for additional information from our sales team in the coming weeks
about how to onboard with Movora.


In the meantime, please see the FAQ document we’ve put together and reach
out to your rep listed above, or call 904.436.6540 or email
ussales@movora.com with any questions.
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